
 

 

Urgent Help Needed - Attend Dr. Joon Ho Seuk's Speech at TIMD Workshop 
 
Rafael E. Ablong 
November 2017 
 

Dear FilJap Blessed Central Families, 

 

We are requesting all Philippine members in Shizuoka Area to attend Dr. Joon Ho Seuk's speech from 

1:00- 3:00 pm for the 1st 7-Days TIMD Hyojeong Workshop at the Shizuoka Kokuritso Chuo Seishonin 

Koryo No Ie (Shizuoka Chuo National Friendship Center) Room 202. Please help us to spread this 

message to welcome Dr. Seuk. He is here to follow TM's direction to mobilize TIMD Japan with Hoshiko 

Sensei. 

 

Again, Dr. Seuk will give a speech from 1pm to 3 pm on November 21st at Room 202 at the Chuo 

International Friendship Center at Gotemba City in Shizouka. Please come and pass this message to the 

others. Rev. Hwan, a black belt in TIMD, also the current Shizuoka Church leader will come to attend and 

speak at the event and also at the Shizuoka Kyokai on Nov. 23rd. The definite time will be announced 

soon. 

 

Please help us invite other Philippine and other foreign members in the area to these events. 

 

With courtesy and indulgence of The Japan Executive Director of FilJap 

 

Thank you. 

 

Rafael E. Ablong 

District Leader 

FFWPU - FilJap West Japan 

 

Noted by: 

Roy Carumba 

FilJap Regional Executive Director 

 

 


